
Latino
 

Due to heavy rainfall, both Discovery Park and Boddington Park are closed for September 14,
2013. In-House Developmental games have been postponed, all home Intermediate games have
been cancelled. Please read on for makeup information.

In-House Developmental games will be made up on Sunday, September 22 at Discovery Park. The
schedule for that day will exactly follow the dates and times that were scheduled for the 14th.
Please let your teams know of this change.

Intermediate games scheduled on Sept. 14 at Boddington have been cancelled. Intermediate
coaches please contact your opposing coach to notify them of this change and to begin working on
a reschedule. Please also contact Erich in our office to find out about field availablity for makeup
games.

Thank you!

Rush Pikes Peak Staff
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